
Glenn Hendrick 
 

Hello, I hear the oil companies will only need to pay $300 million if there is an oil spill in the
Salish Sea, and I also heard that the cost of an oil spill is closer to 11 billion. Please change your
proposal to reflect the true cost that the oil companies must pay. If they are going to endanger our
entire ecosystem for profit, then they must pay. 

Thank you!


